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In our aging world, the value of researches conducted by collect-

ing, interpreting and evaluating data in a planned and systematic 

manner in order to contribute to science on issues that prioritize 

the elderly, is increasingly coming to the fore.

Based on this idea 7th SCIENTIFIC RESEARCH COURSE IN THE 

FIELD OF GERIATRICS, was organized by the Turkish Geriatrics 

Society online on 24-26th Nov, 2022.

The topics that significantly meet the requirements of the attend-

ees both at the research and publication stage were presented 

by experienced faculty members.

I would like to thank the members of the organizing committee 

and the valuable trainers who made a significant contribution to 

the course with their knowledge and experience, and wish that 

it will be useful for the researchers in terms of their professional 

development, scientific studies, publications and contributions 

to public health.

Wishing you a safe, healthy, successful, and prosperous new year!

Prof. Yeşim GÖKÇE KUTSAL, M.D. 


